
From: Katie Cristol <kcristol@arlingtonva.us> 
Sent: Monday, November 26, 2018 1:38 PM EST 
To: Fava, Andrea <afava@amazon.com> 
Subject: Re: This afternoon 

Of course! I’m so sorry to hear about your little guy - I hope he feels better soon. 

Are you flexible at all on Friday morning, maybe around 9 am? 

If not, I should be able to do Wednesday afternoon (we’re just waiting for one other meeting to “land,” but I can follow up with

you once that’s set, and offer some times).

On Nov 26, 2018, at 1:21 PM, Fava, Andrea <afava@amazon.com> wrote:

Katie, I just got a call from my son’s school. He has a fever. Any chance we could reschedule for Wednesday or another

day this week? I truly apologize as I was very much looking forward to discussing today. Andrea
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